
FIND YOUR UNIFORM

PLEASE NOTE:  I f  you’re unable to attend this event ,  we recommend famil ies get their  uniform 
shopping done at least ONE MONTH  before the f irst day of school to ensure your students have 
ever ything they need!

QUESTIONS ? Contact Tamara Fernandez: tfernandez@flynnohara.com 

FlynnO’Hara invites Our Lady Of The Hamptons School to please join 
us for our Measuring Event. Our staff wil l  be available to measure 

students, answer questions about the uniform, and help you shop for 
the upcoming school year.

Get your back-to-school shopping out of the way early this year, and 
get back to enjoying your summer!

Save the Date!
DATE:  Wednesday,  May 11,  2022 

10:00 AM -   12:00 PM
LOCATION: OUR L ADY OF THE HAMPTONS SCHOOL

For A Uniform Measuring Event

https://flynnohara.com/shop/our-lady-of-the-hamptons-school-ny445/

